
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Leaders League 2023 selects two partners from Statim 
 
Our partners Yago Vázquez and Jordi López have been selected one more year by 
Leaders League as highly recommended lawyers in the area of Technology and 
Telecommunications, both in Data Protection and Digital Technology and 
Services. We thank Leaders League for this recognition, which encourages us even 
more to continue developing our work with the commitment and firmness that 
characterizes us. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


